June 17, 2010

Aloha Lynn,

Just a quick note to thank you for all the effort that you put into revising our phone system and the
creative solutions that you came up with-------—---- the $2,000+ savings is also very nice!

| enjoy working with you and your professional and upbeat customer service is the best. | have you on
my rolodex as “The Telephone Lady”!

Job well done!

Mabhalo,

John C. Henry
General Manager, The Ironwoods
808-669-0216




